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2020 was a trying year for everyone, including Circular Keys Chorus. Preparation for our competition 
was halted abruptly due to COVID19 and we were thrust into the world of Zoom rehearsals.  

2021 began with the wonderful news that we could resume face to face rehearsals and whilst we 
began outside, the restrictions have further lifted and it is a joy to be back in a room that is filled 
with joyous singing each week. 

To the members of the management team I have worked with over the past 2 years, I thank you for 
your commitment, your leadership and support. CKC has truly been in good hands. 

Thanks also to the wonderful committee chairs who have continued their support of the chorus in 
their roles.  

To our fabulous Director Vicki Dwyer – Circular Keys Chorus would not be the same without you. 
Your enthusiasm, passion and energy drive us to take responsibility for our individual skills and help 
us grow into an ensemble that can produce the best sound that we can. 

To our members, without you there would be no Circular Keys Chorus. I thank you for your 
commitment and support, and I thank you for your enthusiasm in 2021. I feel honoured to be your 
Team Coordinator over the last 2 years and I look forward to the future. 

2021 will be a year for us to make Circular Keys Chorus grow and shine – a chance to learn new 
songs, find our sound again, and enjoy making beautiful music together. We will need to band 
together and support fundraising efforts to top up our COVID depleted funds. We will need to find 
ways to attract and retain new members to cover the costs we incur in running the chorus. With yet 
unknown performance opportunities, it is up to all of us to work together, plan and determine the 
future. I have no doubt, with such a great team, that it will be a very bright future indeed.  
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